April 22, 2009
Tom Friedel- Mayor City of Racine

Dear Mayor Friedel,

I am requesting permission to install 3 flower planters on the second floor apartment
located at 505 6th Street to project over the city right of way.. Your consideration in this
matter would be appreciated.

The design of these planters has already been approved by the Racine Design Committee.

Respectfully,

WL EL

Mark Levine

L. Street Properties LLC
5115 Darby Place
Racine, WI 53402

Cell # (262) 497-6094
Home (262) 639-6056

Cc: Racine City Council
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